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Craig, Sondra

From: Elsen, Nikki
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 9:41 AM
To: Craig, Sondra
Subject: FW: No camping in city parks

 

From: Cheryl B. <mizpawh@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 9:29 AM 
To: ZZ Council Members <zzcouncilmembers@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Subject: Re: No camping in city parks 
 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
 
 
How about moving the homeless who are building shelters in Powell Park? Powell, Poage, Hamilton neighborhood. They 
are going around our neighborhood digging in our trash cans and recycling containers. Well? 
They leave their trash behind in the park...public urination, they disturb the children. Powell Park was recently 
remodeled for people to enjoy park activities. Now we are not going because we are running into fowl-mouthed 
homeless, needles and piled up trash they left behind. 
I am all for this new proposal to change the ordinance to "No camping in city parks".  
As a taxpaper I have the right to enjoy peaceful use of my local parks. However, this is not happening. As a senior citizen, 
I will not be going to Cameron Park Farmers Market either until the homeless are removed. I just dont feel safe going to 
the parks anymore.  I'm just fed up with it all. I don't care what Coulee Tenants group have to say. This has got to stop 
now. I have become the victim along with many other senior citizens who use to be able to go freely to the local 
park...and our children, grandchildren? Please, please, please...do something to stop this. Thank you.  
 
 
Sincerely 
Cheryl Byers 
1030 Farnam Street 
La Crosse, Wisconsin 
608 881 1449 

 Some people who received this message don't often get email from mizpawh@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important  


